
 
 

         August 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 Welcome new and returning students and parents to our PALS classroom.  As 
we begin our new school year, below is a list of supplies that your child will need for 
this school year.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at school 
713.924.1700.  
 

 1- 1 inch white binder 

 1 box (16 count) Jumbo size Crayola crayons 

 1 box of washable markers 

 1-4pk of play doh 

 1 plastic school box (with name) 

 4 glue sticks 

 2 containers of baby wipes 
 2 rolls of Scot (paper) towels 
 2 cans of Lysol Disinfectant Spray (scented) 
 2 containers of Lysol Disinfectant Wipes 
 2 boxes of Kleenex facial tissue paper 
 1 bottle of hand soap 

 1 package of sheet protectors (25 count) 
 1 box each Ziploc baggies (quart size) 
 1 sleeping mat (please print your child’s name on it) 
 a backpack (to be brought to school every day with your child’s name on it) 
 an extra change of uniform clothes (in a large Ziploc baggie with your child’s 

name on it) to keep at school in case of an accident 
 pampers, if it applies to your child  

 
 

      Thank You for all you do!   
      Looking forward to great school year! 

Mrs. Velasquez  
 
 

 


